Lawrance & Christy Doyle

Lawrance & Christy Doyle 7407 Metcalf Ave. Overland Park, KS 66204 doylelawrance@gmail.com



January 2021

!! 100% !!

hank you! As of today we are at 100% of our budget and are financially clear to return to Papua New Guinea. There are so many people working together to make that happen, and we are grateful to each one of you. It is not too late to join the crew on the finance side of things, since some people cannot continue for the full term that we'll be away.

Of course there are other things that need to be taken care of, as we mentioned in our last newsletter. We still need some shots, paperwork (seemingly without end) needs filled out, we have upcoming dental visits,

He who did not spare his own Son... how will he not also with him graciously give us all things?

Romans 8:32 ESV

getting things together for shipping, packing stuff that goes with us, last minute COVID tests, etc. & etc. This is all assuming that flights work out and happen as hoped for. So keep praying for us as we officially enter a transition period. We're hoping to get on a flight that lands in PNG on the 24th of February, but we don't know exactly when we take off yet!



Bible Translators in Partnership with COGH World Mission Dept. & Wycliffe Bible Translators